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Hobart Township Monthly Meeting
August 8, 2017 


Present:  Terry Hockett, DuWayne Sonnenberg, Ray Sonnenberg, Kathy Glawe, Debi Moltzan, Kurt Janu, Virginia Colson, Marv Heisler, Sherry Blaine and Torey Sonnenberg. 

Chairman Hockett called the meeting to order at 7:10 p.m.

D Sonnenberg made a motion to approve the agenda as presented.  R Sonnenberg second.  All in favor.  Motion carried. 

R Sonnenberg made a motion to approve the minutes from the July meeting.  D Sonnenberg second.  All in favor.  Motion carried. 

R Sonnenberg made a motion to approve the Treasurer’s report.  D Sonnenberg second.  All in favor.  Motion carried. 

D Sonnenberg made a motion to approve the disbursements as presented.  R Sonnenberg second  all in favor.  Motion carried. 

Sherry Blaine was present to question the status of the guard rails that will be placed along Wymer and Graham Lake.  R Sonnenberg stated that he will check with Stabnow to check on the progress.  Blaine also asked if there was a bounty on beavers.  The Board stated that there was not.

No was present from Good Oak Loop/Trail. 


Hockett stated that he contacted RMS to do additional spraying, but did not know if RMS would have time to get it done this fall, but will pay more attention to those areas next year. 

Discussion was held regarding possible natural gas lines going in throughout the Township. 

Update was given on the parking lot expansion, which should be done by the District Meeting. 

District 9 Meeting to be held on Monday August 14, 2017, which we are hosting.  Officers to be at townhall by 5:00 p.m. for set up. 

Since there was no further business to come before the Board, Hockett adjourned the meeting. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Debi Moltzan, Clerk
